
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Amendment to the Waste Management and Disposal  

 By-law No. 2020-5  
 

 

The Council of the Township of Nairn and Hyman will hold a 
Public Meeting on Monday, April 8th, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Nairn Community Centre, 64 McIntyre Street, Nairn Centre, 

Ontario to consider: 

 
• the proposed revisions include increases to certain tipping fees and 

provisions to define the use of the recycling depot. 
 
Any person may attend the Public Meeting and/or make written or 
oral representation either in support of or in opposition to the 
proposed rates. Any written submissions with comments to the 
proposed amendments will be received by the Clerk up to 4:00 p.m. 
on April 8, 2024. 

 
Any interested parties wishing to obtain information about these proposed 
changes or to obtain a copy, may contact Belinda Ketchabaw, CAO Clerk 
Treasurer, at the Municipal Office located at 64 McIntyre Street, Nairn 
Centre, Ontario, P0M 2L0.  Telephone 705-869-4232 
Email: belindaketchabaw@nairncentre.ca 
 
The proposed bylaws may be viewed directly on the municipal website at 
www.nairncentre.ca under the NEWS tab. 
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